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Headteacher’s News

Welcome Back!

I hope you all had a restful and enjoyable half-term break.
It’s wonderful to have the pupils back, and we’re looking
forward to the exciting weeks ahead.

As you know, we’re preparing for our Christmas Market, and
we’re grateful for the generous donations we’ve already
received. If you have any outstanding donations or
additional items that you could contribute, please feel free
to bring them in next week. Every bit helps us make this
event special for our school community.

On Tuesday, 26th November, we’re introducing something
new – Tea with SLT. This gathering will replace the more
formal Parent Forum with an open, relaxed conversation
with members of the Senior Leadership Team. It’s a chance to
connect, share, and discuss any general questions or ideas
you may have about the school. We’re excited to provide this
opportunity for open dialogue, enhanced communication,
and greater parental engagement, and we encourage you to
join us! 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward
to working together for another successful term.
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Attendance

Weekly attendance percentages - W/C 4th November

Year 1 - 92.4%
Year 2 - 95.0%
Year 3 - 94.3%
Year 4 - 94.3%
Year 5 - 90.9% 
Year 6 - 94.2%
 
Congratulations to Pear and 1Jeffers with 100% the
highest attendance this week!

Whole School - 93.1%
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Important dates:

Click here to link to the
school calendar

Click here to see term dates
for 2024-2025

Leaflets and letters:

Please click here to go to our
leaflets page on the website

and choose external providers

Signs of the week:

Diwali, Hope and
Determination

https://youtu.be/FbEDYl8TPuc

4

https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/diary/grid/2024/10/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/diary/grid/2022/07/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/term-dates/
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/latest-news-and-letters-home/


5



6



7



8



9



10



11



12



13



  

Priory Friends

Thank you so much for all the amazing donations you sent in at the end of
half term. We are well on our way to getting the Christmas Fair ready and
all these lovely prizes make a huge difference. We want to make this a fun
event for the kids but we also want to raise some funds for the school and
those donations help us do both of those.

Does anyone work for or know of a company who might be willing to make
a donation? Let us know by leaving a message at Reception and we can
approach them. if you still want to drop something off you are welcome to
leave it with the Reception team. And finally, would anyone like to join a
Christmas fair preparation session - mostly wrapping and organising the
donations? Thanks for your support - it will help us make this a fun event
for the children
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